
  

 

Chimes  

SHELBYVILLE FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH January 2019 

Reflections of the past 

Celebration of today 

Anticipation of the  

future 

You are cordially invited to the 
200th  

Anniversary Celebration  
Of 

Shelbyville  
First Baptist Church 

January 26 - 27, 2019 

Saturday, January 26    3:00 — 6:00 p.m. 

Open House Reception—Fellowship Hall 

Sunday, January 27 

 10:30 a.m. Commemorative Service – Sanctuary 
Speakers: Dr. Edward Erwin 
       Rev. Bob Vassar 
       Dr. Jim Henry 

 12:00 p.m. Luncheon – Gymnasium 

Reservations are needed for the luncheon,  
seating is limited. To make reservations:  

Email info@shelbyvillebaptist.com, call the office at  
502-633-1317, or complete the Connection Card on 
the Sunday bulletin and drop in the offering plate.   

A weekend of special activities and honored guests are planned to commemorate our 200th  

anniversary. Mark your calendars and make your reservation! You don’t want to miss this special 

time in the life of our church. 

Celebrating 200 Years 

1819 

2019 
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A word from your pastor…. 
My Beloved Church Family,  

In January, Shelbyville First Baptist Church will 
celebrate 200 years of continuous ministry here in 
Kentucky.  Former pastors will return to lead in 
worship and we will look back.  Some might ask, 
“Why?  What’s the big deal?  Who cares about 
ancient history with respect to the church?”  

Taking time to remember is important.  Let 
me refer you to a time in which God specifically 
exhorted his people to remember His mighty work.  In 
Joshua 4:5-7 we see God’s instructions via Joshua, 
“Joshua said to them, ‘Cross again to the ark of the 
LORD your God into the middle of the Jordan, and 
each of you take up a stone on his shoulder, 
according to the number of the tribes of the sons of 
Israel.  Let this be a sign among you, so that when 
your children ask later, saying, “What do these stones 
mean to you?” then you shall say to them, “Because 
the waters of the Jordan were cut off before the ark 

of the covenant of the LORD; when 
it crossed the Jordan, the waters of 
the Jordan were cut off.” So these 
stones shall become a memorial to 
the sons of Israel forever.’"  

God gave the instructions to 
Joshua for a very simple reason.  Succeeding 
generations would have trouble grasping all the 
wonderful ways God had previously worked.  So, God 
told Joshua to set up a tangible reminder of God’s 
mighty hand upon the lives of the generation.   

This month, we will follow suit.  I hope all of 
you will come and take part in this time of 
remembrance and reflection.  Be sure to make your 
reservation for the celebration meal.  Total 
attendance will be capped by fire regulations. 
Together, we are going to remember all that God has 
done to reveal His glory in 
our midst. Bro. Maurice 

Thank You Church 
I am a friend of Peggy Long. We came to 
your church’s “Drive Through Bethlehem” 
last Sunday evening. I sincerely want to 
thank you and your church members for all of your wonderful 
work on the project. It was truly impressive and introduced the 
Christmas season in a lovely way.                  Donna Kanaly 

I want to THANK YOU ALL for the PRAYERS and visits when 
I was in the hospital. It meant a great to me to know I was be-
ing thought of by my family. It has been over three years since 
my accident and I am still recovering. A couple of other health 
issues have developed, but I am dealing with them with the 
help of the LORD and doctors. It has been very hard for me to 
depend on other people, since I have always done everything 
myself. I don’t know what I would have done without my won-
derful son Tim and wife Karen. Thanks to Martha, David and 
Jennifer for the food that they made for me. Hope to be back 
in attendance with you all soon. God bless you all.                                
                                      Tom Cronen 

July 15-19 
3rd-6th Grade 

$325, Campbellsville University 
$50 deposit due February 10 

Fundraiser is April 28 

Sign up with Chad Lynn 

The newly elected deacons of SFBC are:  

Fielding Ballard 
Dusty Blevins 
Don Carey 
Sam Chandler 
Greg Combs 

Max Doyle 
Mark George 
Mike Petitt 
Seth Sweeney 
Jerry Tracy 

Ordination Service & Installation of new Deacons 

Sunday, January 6 

Joe Church will serve as the 2019 Deacon Chair 

Sunday, January 20 

Fellowship Hall 

Sunday, January 20 - Fellowship Hall 

5:00-6:00 p.m. 2 year olds - 5 year olds 

6:00-8:30 Kindergarten - 5th grade 

Kids will make Mac-n-Cheese with  

Pastor Maurice and we will play some games. 

No School the next day, so come 

have fun.  

RSVP to Chad by Wednesday, Jan. 16. 

Power Up  
 

with the Pastor 
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          Next Level Resumes  

         Wednesday, January 9, 2019 

 

 Adult Studies Beginning February 6 

Following the conclusion of the Revelation 1:3 study  

Overcomer – You were not made to live in disap-

pointment, disillusionment, and defeat; God has given 
you the tools to live a life defined not by your trials but 
by your victories. In his new book, Overcomer, David 
Jeremiah offers his insights on one of the most quoted 
but least understood passages of the Bible: the apos-
tle Paul's admonition to the Ephesians to take up the 
whole armor of God (Ephesians 6:10-18). This study 
will be taught by Dr. R. Maurice Hollingsworth. 

Knowing Jesus – Early Christian tradition sug-

gests that John’s exclusive purpose for writing his 
Gospel was to proclaim Jesus as the Christ, the Son 
of God. He wanted his readers to know Jesus—from 
His words, from the words of others, and from His 
miracles. This small group study begins with an ex-
amination of the miracles recorded in the Gospel of 
John. It then takes you into the “I am” statements—
what Jesus said about Himself. And the last two sessions focus on 
witnesses who affirmed who Jesus was and is. Knowing Jesus will help 
you grow in your faith, excel in good works, and know Jesus more inti-
mately. This Course will be taught by Brad & Renee Callahan. 

Experiencing the Passion of Christ – John 

MacArthur responds to questions about the nature of 
the Passion of Christ with a workbook that answers 
those deep, personal, and sincere questions.  So 
many people know about Jesus, but they don't really 
understand why Jesus had to suffer and die.  
Experiencing the Passion of Christ will give you a 
front-row seat as Christ's life unfolds.  You will be 
placed on the scene, confronted up close with the painful events of the 
cross, but you will also see the majestic glory found in "the rest of the 
story." This course will be taught by Larry Davis. 

January Greeters 
 (At back awning door) 

  8:20-8:40 a.m.   Mitch & Suzanne Barrett 
  9:20-9:40 a.m.   Patricia Riddell 
10:30-11:00 a.m. Don Kemp  

Sunday Attendance 
December 12/2 12/9 12/16 12/23   Avg. 

Bible Fellowship 399 397 353 324 368 

Worship 522 498 522 519 515 

       WMU Meetings at SFBC 
Dec 7 - Jean Albright Circle,    Chapel   7:00 p.m. 

Dec 8 - Mary Sampson Circle, Chapel 10:00 a.m. 

The Church Offers Condolences 

to the families of     

 Marshall Long, husband of Claudette, father 

to Tyler, Matthew, and David Ethington 

 Ken Martin, husband of June, father of Kelly (Lynn)  Martin    

 Joan Tichenor, widow of William (Buddy) Tichenor 

January Bible Study for Adults – As we 

review the churches of  Revelation 1-3, the focus 
of this January Bible Study is to understand each 
church’s context of ministry, the challenges faced 
by that church, and the instructions given to that 
church. Today’s believers will be challenged to 
look for ways the lessons learned from these 
churches can be applied to their setting with the 
goal of strengthening and encouraging our church 

today. Dr. R. Maurice Hollingsworth will lead this church-wide adult 
study.  Other courses will follow the conclusion. 

Next Level for Students – Student Ministry 

at Next Level is under the leadership of our  
Student Pastor, Trey Behn.  On a weekly basis 
our students gather for rousing worship led by our 
very own student praise team.  As a part of that 
experience, Trey leads students to dive deeper 
into God’s Word with expository Bible teaching.  
His aim is to draw students into a practical  
interaction with the Word of the Lord. 

Next Level for Kids – Our Children’s    

Pastor, Chad Lynn, combines games, hands on 
activities, and Biblical truth in ways which chal-
lenge children to make God’s truth their very own.  
What might begin with a fun game or art activity 
evolves into a teachable moment where Bible 
verses, Bible stories and teaching about missions 
comes together for an experience that is sure to 
captivate preschoolers and school age children 
alike. 

  5:00-6:00 p.m. Wednesday Night Fellowship Supper 
  6:15-7:15 p.m. Adult Bible study, Students & Kids 

Women’s Bible Study  

Sunday Evenings 5:00-6:30 p.m. 

January 13, 2019   

We will meet at the home 
of Jodi Lewis for an inspiring night of study and  

fellowship at 5005 Eminence Pike, Shelbyville 

New Study by Nancy Hollingsworth 

Begins Sunday, February 3, 2019 

We thank Gene Wright for nineteen years 

service as our Worship Pastor. We 

appreciate all he does not just to add 

beautiful music to our services and 

programs, but supervising the maintenance 

of our buildings and grounds. Thank you 

and congratulations on nineteen years, Gene! 

STAFF ANNIVERSARY 
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Mission Statement:  “love God, love people, make disciples.” 

Shelbyville First Baptist Church 
1516 Midland Trail  
Shelbyville, KY  40065 

Phone:  502.633.1317 
Fax:  502.633.3923 
www.shelbyvillebaptist.com 

Non-Profit Org.                     
U.S. Postage                     

Paid                       
Shelbyville, KY.        
Permit No. 48 

January 2019 

New Members 
 Karen Creque 

 Mike & Pam Vickers 

Staff 

Dr. Maurice Hollingsworth, Senior Pastor 

mhollingsworth@shelbyvillebaptist.com 

Gene Wright, Worship Pastor 

gwright@shelbyvillebaptist.com 

Chad Lynn, Children & Recreation Pastor 

clynn@shelbyvillebaptist.com 

Trey Behn, Student Pastor 

tbehn@shelbyvillebaptist.com 

Wednesday Night Supper Menus  

 5:00 - 6:00 p.m.  

                                                                                           Adults- $6, Kids or 1/2 adult entrée - $2  

Jan 9:   Stuffed green peppers or Chicken pot pie, salad, Yukon 

roasted potatoes, green beans, dinner rolls & dessert 
               Kids: Grilled cheese or 1/2 portion of adult entrée, 

Yukon roasted potatoes or green beans, dessert 

Jan 16:  Fried chicken or Roasted pork loin, salad/macaroni 
salad, Yukon mashed potatoes, corn & dessert 

              Kids: Corn Dog or 1/2 portion of adult entrée, Yukon 
mashed potatoes or corn, dessert 

Jan 23:  Lasagna or Chicken Alfredo, romaine salad, broccoli, 
garlic bread & dessert 

              Kids: Pizza or 1/2 portion of adult entrée, broccoli,   
dessert 

Jan 30: Ham Hock with White Beans or Chicken Cordon Bleu, 
coleslaw, rice, carrots, corn bread & dessert 

              Kids: Chicken nuggets or 1/2 portion of adult entrée, 
rice or carrots, dessert 

Building Debt 

Balance as of Dec. 28, 2018                                  

$499,373.14 

Congratulations to Robbie Murphy on the 
birth of a great-grandson, Rhett Collier 
Randolph.  

Congratulations! 

UPWARD Basketball 

2019 Season 

Games begin January 12 

Come out and support our teams & cheer squads! 

Sunday, January 13 

5:30 p.m. 

Resumes 
Jan. 10 

Ladies! Join us each Thursday 9:30-11:00 a.m. 

Photography Group 
Thursday, January 17, 7:00 p.m. 

Join us monthly in Room 302 on the 3rd 

Thursday.  All ages & skill levels  welcome.  

Tuesday Night Bible Study 
Resumes January 8 

7:00 p.m. in Room 302, Join us! 
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